
 
I strongly urge you to oppose this new bill because it is a waste of time and resources.  It will 
only impede on law abiding citizens. It creates a great bottleneck in the processing of 
background checks that are routinely performed by firearms dealers. Creating a  system of 
control over the people only causes resentment and the urge to revolt, which results in more 
crime.  You are creating a process that will cause more crime if you enact this bill.  Take a look 
at prohibition of alcohol. Of marijuana.  How well did that work? Instead, why not work on ways 
to educate law abiding citizens on firearm safety?   
--  
Danny 
 


